m ®» DEPARTMENT OF State Aid for Local Transportation

TRANSPORTATION 395 John Ireland Blvd., MS 500
St. Paul, MN 55155

March 20, 2023

Sarah Lansing

City of Breckenridge - Active Living Committee
420 Nebraska Ave

Breckenridge, MN, 56520

Re: 2022 Active Transportation (AT) Infrastructure Program Project Selection
Dear Sarah Lansing,

Thank you for your application submittal under the 2022 Active Transportation (AT) Infrastructure Program
solicitation. The purpose of this letter is to inform you that your construction addition of pedestrian sidewalks at
Jefferson Park project was not selected for funding for the 2022 AT Infrastructure solicitation which closed on
December 30, 2022. We will keep your project application on file until the 2023 legislative session ends. If
additional AT funds become available, we may be able to reconsider your application and fund additional
projects. Updates and program information will be posted on the MnDOT State Aid AT Infrastructure webpage
(Infrastructure - Active Transportation Program - MnDOT (state.mn.us)).

Sincerely,

/ QM W P wee—

Rashmi Brewer, P.E.
State Aid State Programs Engineer

copy: Nathan Gannon, District 4 State Aid Engineer



